Name (First) Name (Last) Comment City State Zip

Leslie Euston Please be sure to consider pedestrian access to the trail from Mattapan - signage as well as the safety of pedestrians crossing the |Hyde Park [MA 02136
complicated intersection at Blue Hill Avenue and River St.

Fatima Ali-Salaam |My family and | have lived in our home at 34 Burmah St, Mattapan for 23 years. | have been a Mattapan resident for almost 50 [Mattapan |[MA 02126

years. One of the first reasons we considered purchasing our home was because of the direct access to the Neponset River on
Edgewater Dr using the canoe launch. When we moved here, we were so happy to learn that neighbors across the street
allowed their children and relatives to walk their canoes down to the river and canoe. We oppose any changes that would either
move the canoe launch to another location. We have never had any safety issues.

We also are concerned about cars parking on Edgewater Drive. We have been trying for years, working with BTD and ISD to
address the issue of cars illegally parking on Edgewater Drive. It is counterintuitive to allow cars to park on what is already
overcrowded from businesses. The remainder of the street are privately owned homes. Burmah St itself is a dead-end street.
We already have issues with those who do not look at posted signage and race down our street.

Overall, I think that the design is a vast improvement over what is there now. We do think that there is a need for regular use of
including either rangers or some sort of public safety management. We have had to deal with those who have used the river way
as a public bathroom, public drinking and for illegal dumping. It would be prudent to include cameras.




